Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Family Health Services
Cancellation of the Progressive Supranuclear Palsy and Other Neurodegenerative Diseases (PSPOND) Policy Committee Meeting

Due to the impending tropical storm impact to Florida this week, the inaugural meeting for the Progressive Supranuclear Palsy and Other Neurodegenerative Diseases (PSPOND) Policy Committee, originally scheduled for September 26, 2024, has been CANCELLED, and will be rescheduled for a later date. If you have any questions, please contact Tara Hylton at (850)245-4102.
